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Governor DeWine Requests BWC Send $5 Billion Dividend 
to Ohio Employers 

By Corey Kleinhenz 

On October 28, 2020 Governor Mike DeWine issued a press release which requested the Ohio Bureau 
of Workers' Compensation (BWC) send up to $5 billion in dividends to Ohio employers to ease the 
continued financial impact from the COVID-19 pandemic. 

In support of his request, Governor DeWine stated: “This pandemic is unprecedented, and continues to 
financially impact Ohio employers and businesses. Issuing these dividends is important. This is about 
keeping businesses open and people employed.” 

The BWC’s Board of Directors unanimously approved the dividend proposal. This brings the total 
dividend dollars for employers this year to nearly $8 billion.  

Lieutenant Governor John Husted is also in support of Governor DeWine’s request stated: “As Ohio 
businesses confront the economic challenges of a COVID world, this kind of financial relief can be the 
difference between closing and staying open, we don’t want Ohio businesses and the jobs they create 
to be a casualty of the pandemic.” 

The $5 billion dividend would be BWC's third dividend of more than $1 billion this year, and the largest 
one-time dividend ever issued by the BWC.  BWC distributed $1.54 billion in April and $1.34 billion in 
October. This dividend will amount to approximately 372% of the policy year 2019 premium. The Board 
of Directors has stated that checks will be sent out in December.  

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact any of the listed 
Roetzel attorneys.  

Doug Spiker 
Practice Group Manager 
Employment Services 
216.696.7125 │ dspiker@ralaw.com 
 
Eric Bruestle 
513.361.8292 │ ebruestle@ralaw.com 
 
Morris Hawk 
216.615.4841 │ mhawk@ralaw.com 

 
Phil Heebsh 
419.708.5390 │ pheebsh@ralaw.com 
 
Deirdre Henry 
216.615.4823 │ dhenry@ralaw.com 
 
Doug Kennedy 
614.723.2004 │ dkennedy@ralaw.com 
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Corey Kleinhenz 
513.361.8282 │ ckleinhenz@ralaw.com 
 
Jonathan Miller 

 
 
Nancy Noall 
216.820.4207 │ nnoall@ralaw.com 

419.254.5273 │ JDMiller@ralaw.com 
 
Brian Tarian 
614.723.2028 │ btarian@ralaw.com 

 
Timothy Webster 
216.696.7795 │ twebster@ralaw.com 
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